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The Second amendment is not absolute and I believe it is secondary to polices 

prioritizing general public safety as opposed to individual rights or safety. Therefore, I 

wholeheartedly agree that various municipalities, city, and county governments 

should be able to opt in to adopt polices that ban concealed carried firearms in the 

name of public safety and the greater good than an individual’s right to self-defense 

in a public place. I believe that such municipalities should be able to use discretion to 

ban such concealed carried firearms accordingly.  


